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June 4, 1996 e

Ms. Julie McDaniel Branting

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, CO 80203

RE: HOLDEN 1
HOLLIS 1-6
PROWERS COUNTY, COLORADO

Dear Ms. Branting,

We are in receipt of your letter dated May 3, 1996 concerning the plugging of the Holden 1
(099063440) and the Hollis 1-6 (099062180) in Prowers County, Colorado.

The Holden has been plugged and a copy of the Form 4 received back from the Commission is
enclosed.

We may want to convert the Hollis 1-6 to a water disposal well. Later this year we plan to
rework the Hoffman 1-31, which is just north of the Hollis well. We anticipate the

Hoffman 1-31 will make considerable water and the most efficient method of dealing with the
water is to inject it nearby. A Form 4 outlining this plan for the Hollis 1-6 is enclosed.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Respectfully,

Stewart

RESIDENCE TELEPHONE: 303 / 572-3609



